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[image: wordcloud2.png]It’s summer vacation time!  School is out, and the kids are home.  With more time spent outside and the weather being warmer, everyone is thirstier.  So what are they drinking?  Water is the best choice!

There are many benefits to choosing water instead of sugary drinks.  For example, most fruit drinks only contain 5% real fruit juice….the rest is water, sugar, and flavoring.  

Many people do not realize that fruit drinks are just as high in calories and added sugar as soda!  
Serve water instead!

There are many ways we can encourage children to drink water.  An easy way is to be a water-drinking role model.  Choose water when possible, and bring water as an option to family gatherings and events.  A clear water dispenser filled with ice cold water provides a refreshing option that many will enjoy.Water helps your body because it:
· Keeps your body temperature normal.
· Lubricates and cushion your joints.
· Protects your spinal cord and other sensitive tissues.
· Gets rid of waste through urination, perspiration, and bowel movements.


In the community, we can support initiatives that promote water and limit access to sugar-sweetened beverages.  For example, sports teams should encourage parents to bring water instead of fruit drinks for after-game refreshment.  

The following page highlights activities of the CHL team in your jurisdiction to promote water and decrease sugar-sweetened beverages.   Let’s work together to make this summer a fun refreshing one by serving and promoting everyone to drink more water!

Here’s to water!  Cheers!

Jeannie Butel, CHL Intervention Coordinator

What’s going on with water and SSBs in the CHL jurisdictions?


CNMI
[image: ]The team has been busy designing their water campaign and has worked closely with their role models to draft up some very eye-catching sign boards to be deployed in the community (see below). The team continues to maintain their connections with the churches in San Roque, Tanapag and Kagman, as their social halls are used as water distribution sites for various social events. CHL members also recently participated in a community event where sugar-sweetened beverages were not allowed. 








Hawaii
[image: ]The team has partnered with the Obesity Task Force to help advocate for and introduce SSB fee legislation that would charge one cent per ounce on drinks with added sugar. The team is also continuing to promote fruit and veggie-infused water in the community, specifically at the Waianae Farmer’s Market, promoting and distributing labels that say “Wai Wai Water is Wealth, Drink It Up!” (see right). Beverage dispensers 
were given to community partners to support their pledge to only serve water at community events. The team continues to set up community hikes in the Wai‘anae mountains as a means to teach about the cultural watershed, and is also promoting a Hawaiian chant that aims to connect people back to the land, culture, water, and health – “Aia I he aka Wai a Kāne?” which means “where is the water of Kane?”
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For more information visit our web site: http://www.chl-pacific.org/


Guam
Currently the team is looking for organizations or groups to partner with to teach a water curriculum, available through the Guam Waterworks Authority, in the villages. The team is also working with the Non-Communicable Disease (NCD) program on policy changes on SSBs in the schools, and also on developing an educational campaign on SSBs with kids. The team is also planning on doing a workshop on water and SSBs with families, in partnership with Early Childhood Education (ECE) at Guam Community College, which has already developed the workshop materials. One very piece of exciting news is that the Guam team was granted $137,000 from the NCD group to use for nutrition activities. They plan on using part of the money towards their water and SSB campaign. Lastly, the team is also helping to get water bottle-filling stations installed at a baseball field in Talofofo.

American Samoa
As part of their social marketing campaign, the CHL team is planning on focusing on promoting the health problems that can come about by consuming too much. They will also be using a “sugar shocker” approach – demonstrating how much sugar is added to commonly consumed drinks. The team is taking an interesting route and looking at how SSBs can negatively affect dental health. They plan on having their role models talk with community partners to get this campaign going.

Alaska
In Alaska, the CHL team is offering fruit-infused water at the farmer’s market in Fairbanks, and is trying to promote more drinking of water for kids through their social marketing campaign.
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